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Please ask for/reply to: Naveed Aziz

To: Resid ehicle owner
sident/Vehicle ow Telephone: 0208 871 7665

WINDERS ROAD

Sw11 Email:

Trafficandengineering@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk
Web: www.wandsworth.gov.uk
Date: 4" September 2021

Dear Resident/Vehicle owner,

WINDERS ROAD, SW11 — HIGHWAY MAINTENANCE WORKS

As a part of our borough wide programme to improve roads and pavements, we will shortly be
carrying out carriageway resurfacing works at the above location. The works will include removal and
replacement of the existing road surface of Winders Road between Battersea Park Road and
Shuttleworth Road. These works are essential to improve the safety and condition of the road, in
addition to improving the appearance and character of the area.

The works are programmed to commence on Tuesday 14" September 2021 and anticipated to be
completed by Thursday 16" September 2021, weather and other conditions permitting. The work will
be carried out between the hours of 08:00am to 5:00pm.

Please be assured that we will make every effort to complete the work as planned and keep
inconvenience to an absolute minimum. The Council’s contractor, FM Conway Ltd will strive as
much as possible to maintain safe access to your property or business. We ask that you discuss
any specific access or delivery needs with the site staff who will be able to direct you safely
through the works where required.

However, at times, it is possible that works can be delayed, for example, due to unforeseen
constraints, adverse weather conditions or emergency traffic incidents. If that happens, | ask for
your cooperation and forbearance while we deliver these improvements.

To safely and effectively carryout these works, we will need to close the road during the works. All
parking in the road will be suspended during the works and a road closure and diversion will be in
operation and signed accordingly on site. Pedestrian access will always be maintained. The road
will be opened as soon as possible upon completion of the work.

Please do not park in ‘No Waiting’ coned area as this can delay the work progress. If a vehicle is
parked in the coned off area, the Council may have no alternative than to relocate the vehicle to
an adjacent road. Should this need occur, full details of the relocation will be available directly from
the supervising Engineer on site or via 0208 871 7665.

If you have a question or require assistance, please direct your enquiry for the attention of Mr Naveed
Aziz (Senior Engineer) to 020 8871 7665 who will be happy to help. For emergencies affecting public
safety outside office hours or at weekends please contact the Wandsworth Emergency Control via
020 8871 7490.

Yours faithfully,
/f}&, i k

Afe Tesfay

Principal Engineer




